
Office of Education’s Prevention Services Team Featured at Georgia Event 
 
 
The Colusa County Office of Education's Prevention Services team, in partnership with Williams Unified 
School District, was invited to present at the 2021 National Association for the Education of Homeless 
Children and Youth (NAEHCY) National Conference November 13-16 in Atlanta, Georgia. The NAEHCY is 
a national association dedicated to ensuring educational equity and excellence for children and youth 
experiencing homelessness. At the conference, Prevention Services teammates Estefania Guillen Aceves 
and Claudia Deniz spoke about their efforts supporting the migrant population within Colusa County 
through projects such as the Migrant Resource Fair, Healing California, and partnerships with county 
districts. 
 
"Our migrant camp families are considered McKinney Vento, or homeless, because of their high mobility 
and that they live in transitional housing," Guillen Aceves said. As a result, she continued, "they are one 
of the populations we work with most to ensure equitable services are provided."  
 
To learn more about services offered by Prevention Services, call (530) 473-1350. 
 


